
Newsletter   1 

 

 

 

 

Volume 54 March, 2018 

 

Written by Debbie Sak 
 
The Bluebonnet Travelers had an Irish 
celebration in Crockett in March.  The 
weather was terrific so we played bean bag 
baseball outside.  
 
We had a great turn out and there was never 
a lack of fun.  Several of the ladies made Irish 
crystal earrings and there was always a game 
of Joker going.  The food was mostly Irish or 
green and you had to be there to experience 
the many culinary talents of our members.  
From potato soup, to Irish stew, to salads and 
veggies, to "grasshoppers", to colcannon (you 
might want that recipe from the Kowalyks), to 
yummy desserts to fit the theme.  The last 
night we played a game of LCR (Left, Center, 
Right) and Leslie Keener won the pot of gold, 
or should I say green. 
 
Hope you recognize all the members.  There 
are also a few honorary members that have 
been spotted around town. 
 
Hope to see you in Aransas Pass or Victoria. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Campouts 
 
April 20-22 - Texas W Meeting in 
Aransas Pass at Southern Oaks RV 
 
May 10-12 - Summer Breeze in 
Victoria, TX, hosted by Bill Richmond, 
Farley & Caywood 
 
June - TBD 
 
July 23 - 28 - Grand National Rally - 
Forest City, Iowa 
 
Check out our website for more 
information..... 
 

                     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 












